Hello Primary One and Two! | hope you
all had a lovely bank holiday weekend!
We are now into week 7 of home
learning (I cannot believe we are on
week 7!') and I'm looking forward to
seeing all of your work already! As
usual there will be pieces of work
uploaded each day! Please send in
pictures of you and your activities if
you can. <

Remember to try your best with your
work, do what you can and use this
time to do what you enjoy most and
what makes you happy!

Have a great week!

Miss Kealey.







